
REMINDER 

SEAL COAT UPDATE 

Good afternoon homeowner and Resident, 

The seal coat crew are currently putting the finishing touch on the blue section and this 

will re-open for parking in the morning. 

Per the seal coat map the Magenta section, buildings C, F and J along the lake front will 

start in the morning, 3/14/2025.  Please have ALL vehicles removed from your assigned 

parking spot, guest parking and carport in this area by 7:30 a.m.  The laundry room on 

the North side will remain closed and will re-open on Monday March 17, 2025.   

Thank you, 

Trish 


